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18/05/2025  21:06:392025/1787/T COMMNT Nicholas Bethune 

and Sarah Rimmer

Further to our previous comments on this application, we have received clarification from the 

applicant that the elder tree proposed for felling is not the one  visible from our property situated 

at the south end of the site. Rather, we understand it is the elder tree situated at the north end of 

the site, closest to the patio at the rear of 37 Lissenden Mansions. That being the case, we 

withdraw our specific objection to its removal and are content for the application to be assessed 

by LB Camden officers on its merits in line with policy.
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